
  
 

The Valley Bowmen of Huddersfield 
The Christmas Raffle Shoot – Sunday 22nd December 2024 

It’s that time again, no not Christmas, it’s the Christmas Raffle Shoot for “One and All”. 
There were 21 archers taking part this year, similar to last year, and even with such a busy venue I forced persuaded the 
participants to shoot 3 dozen arrows 12 ends of 3 arrows each.  
The scoring format was nice and easy, no tricks (lots of Christmas spirit), all you needed to do was to hit a scoring zone 
and win as many points as you can. As with previous years, there were prize zones hidden all over the 4 targets and we 
had many and varied prizes to give away to you lucky people. There were 4 Christmas themed targets and after each 
end archers moved onto the next offering. There were mince pies, sweets and other goodies on offer (A very special 
thank you to Alice). No matter how the scoring went, everyone went away with a prize or two. 
 

RESULTS 
Gents          Highest Lowest     
Pos Name     Hits  Score  End Score End Score 
1st Jonathan Powell   30  442  75  10  
2nd  Russell Bower   31  343  75  6    
3rd  Dave Stewart   25  330  74  10    
4th Alan Hoddinott   33   303  57  6     
5th Matt May    31  298  51  3      
6th  Paul McGuire   30  280  70  0 
7th  David Collins   29  250  70  8 
8th  Nick Thompson   23  222  54  2 
9th  Clive Morley    24  206  64  1 
10th Mick Robshaw   25  161  33  0 
11th Philip Taylor    20  161  50  2 
12th  Lee Mather    15  135  40  0 
Ladies        
1st  Mollie Bower   31  484  75  14 
2nd  Annie Kynaston   28  279  59  0 
3rd  Alice Knox    24  262  63  4 
4th Karen Morrison   23  227  61  0 
5th  Kelly Myers    26  214  44  1 
6th Paula Whittaker   22  207  63  0 
Juniors     
1st Morgan Rigby   24  316  65  5 
2nd Oliver Whittaker    26  245  63  2 
3rd  Joe Shields    24  190  67  1 



 

 
 

 

Well done and thank you for supporting the shoot and a big well done to everyone winning a prize (that will be 
everyone then).  
I hope everyone enjoyed the afternoon and a special thank you to Santa’s little helper (Lynn) for her assistance. 


